

Forge Valley School Wood Lane, Sheffield, S6 5HG Tel:0114 234 8805 Fax: 0114 232 4120 enquiries@forgevalley.sheffield.sch.uk www.forgevalley.school

Headteacher: Mr Dale Barrowclough

September 2022

Dear Parent/Carer,

Design Technology / Food Nutrition and Preparation Contribution

At Forge Valley School we ask for contributions towards materials and ingredients used in Design and Technology and Food Nutrition and Preparation. This year we ask that parents / carers make a voluntary contribution of £18 at the start of the school year. The £18 is split between the four projects pupils' study within the curriculum (£4.50 per project).

It is always our aim to make the projects appealing and engaging for pupils and these contributions allow us to deliver a wide and varied curriculum for the full year.

Please make this payment by ParentPay to Design & Technology. You should have received your log in details already, but if you haven't and need further assistance, please contact the school office. Alternatively, if you prefer to pay by Paypoint, please contact the school office for a barcode.

Please note that if your child is in receipt of free school meals you are not expected to make this contribution.

We thank you for your continued support.

Yours faithfully,

Mr J Taylor
Subject Leader Design Technology













